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Greetings,            September 2012 

Where has the time gone? It seems like we just wrote a newsletter, and now Christmas is not 
too far around the corner. Brittney, our volunteer teacher, has continued to be a blessing for us. 
She’s been working hard with the children on their school work and also has our house moms 
hard at work making beaded bracelets, which allows them to supplement their income and bring 
additional funds to The Fold. Brittney has advertised the bracelets on facebook and her family 
and friends have been hard at work selling them. At this point she has already sold almost $400 
worth. 
 
We’ve been blessed with a lot of meat donations this month from Kwalata Game Lodge. They 
are friends of the Fold and this month donated a wart hog and over 80 kilos of sable that had 
been turned into mince (hamburger). This helps us to have a varied menu in the homes. We 
have never had mince donated before. We usually just make stews out of what we receive. We 
also had a couple from the states visit us for a few hours. They found us on the internet prior to 
their visit to South Africa and asked what they could bring. They brought a huge amount of 
school supplies, balls and vinyl mattress protectors. They’re hoping their church will get involved 
with us as well. We even had friends from Tulsa who were passing by on their way north to do 
bible distributions. They stopped in for a quick look and had lunch with us. It was great to see 
some old friends and a few new friends. 
 

Additional blessings this month included the donation of 15 
sets of winter sheets with The Fold logo on them. This 
donation came from one of our board members, Ivy 
Mabotja, and her sister. They’re really beautiful. Also, 
Michael Calamia from A World Aware brought two ladies, 
who transformed the walls of Michael house in only one 
day and did a fantastic job. Michael house is so much nicer 
with all the paintings on the walls now. 
 
 

 
All the children are doing very well. With our second house open now, everyone has settled in to 
their new routines and new homes. Tumelo has adjusted very well and 15 month old Lettah has 
now started walking. 



This month the van was taken to Johannesburg to have the air conditioning installed. There 
were a few issues with how well it worked, but by the time you receive this letter, the problem 
should have been resolved. 
 
If you love our work, then tell the world! You have an opportunity to help us make even more 

of a difference in our community. GreatNonprofits – a review site like TripAdvisor – is honoring 

highly reviewed nonprofits with their 2012 Top-Rated Awards. Won’t you help us raise visibility 

for our work by posting a review of your experience with us? We need at least 10 positive 

reviews before 15 November. All reviews will be visible to potential donors and volunteers. It’s 

easy and only takes 3 minutes! Go to http://www.greatnonprofits.org/reviews/write/prince-

ministry-in-south-africa/campaign:top-rated-awards to get started! 

We usually wait until October to send out our GoodShop fund raising information for Christmas, 
but October is going to be a huge month for us, with visitors and events. Our next newsletter will 
be full of fantastic happenings at The Fold. We’re hosting a huge youth camp, we have visitors 
from our home church, and our potential new missionaries (with a crew of 7) will be arriving at 
The Fold for their survey trip. It’s going to be a busy and exciting month. 
 
If you plan to do any on-line Christmas shopping, please go through the Goodsearch webpage. 
Don’t forget many stores have on-line purchasing options and it’s amazing how many of those 
give to charities through www.goodsearch.com. Just type in “Prince Ministry in South Africa‟ for 
the “WHO DO YOU GOODSEARCH FOR?”, hit enter and look further down the page for the 
“Goodshop” section. You’ll find quite a list of stores that give a percentage of your purchase to 
the charity of your choice.  The ministry will put that money to good use, and it doesn’t cost you 
anything. As an alternative to going through the goodsearch website, you can go to our website 
www.princeministry.org and download the goodsearch toolbar. When you have our toolbar on 
your computer, it will automatically register any on-line shopping you do. Don’t forget to 
download the toolbar on your office manager’s computer. Most of the big office supply stores 
also participate in goodsearch. While you’re at our website, please notice we also have links to 
a grocery coupon site and a magazine ordering website. These all help our cause, and it doesn’t 
cost you anything. If you’d like to make a donation in someone else’s name, we have Christmas 
cards made especially for the Fold for donations made in another person’s name.  And please 
don’t forget to use the Goodsearch search engine. It earns us a penny every time you use it. 
Please use it year round, not just the holidays. 
 
 
Prayer requests:  Short and long term volunteers.  The couple interested in being missionaries 
here and their fundraising.  Fundraising for additional expenses. That visits will go well for all our 
October visitors. 
 
Praises: Brittney and the skills she brings to The Fold. All our October visitors. Local interests in 
The Fold, and meat donations. 

 

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 

http://t.ymlp296.net/eyaiabbjqacaubsaoajjqs/click.php
http://t.ymlp296.net/eyaiabbjqacaubsaoajjqs/click.php

